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Somalia Rainfall Forecast  

Issued:  28 November 2018 

The three days cumulated rainfall forecast (Map 1) is pointing towards light rains in scattered places across the coun-
try with Puntland expected to remain dry within the three days. Rainfall activities are expected to increase as seen in 
the one week forecast (Map 2) towards the end of the week especially in Southern and central parts of Somalia and 
the upper parts of the Juba and Shabelle basins within the Ethiopian highlands. 

Hot and dry conditions remain a concern in Somaliland and Puntland with the rainy season coming to an end. 

River levels along the Juba and Shabelle basins remain within the normal ranges with no risk of flooding given the 
rainfall forecast. 

Users are advised that this is a forecast and at times there may be discrepancies between forecast and actual 
amounts of rainfall received. The forecast, observed river levels and rainfall amounts are updated on a daily basis 
and can be found on this link: http://frrims.faoswalim.org 
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Map 1: 3-day cumulated rainfall forecast 
          (28 to 30 November 2018) 

Map 2: 7-day cumulated rainfall forecast   
(28 November to 04 December 2018) 
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